
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2023 

 

 

Boys Volleyball:  There will be a call out meeting for any boy interested in volleyball during PtE on Friday, 
November 10 in the main gym hospitality room. 

Boys Track: There will be a call out meeting at 2:30 on Friday, November 10 in Mr. Thompson’s room E220 
for any boy who is not participating in a winter sport and was not able to attend the call out meeting in September, 
who is interested in running track in the spring.  

Winter Guard:  Looking for an opportunity to learn new skills, make new friends, and perform for the 
community? The Lake Central Winter Guard may be the place for you! Winter Guard is an after school 
nationally competitive team that performs throughout the Chicagoland area. Learn how to dance, spin flag, and 
toss a rifle. No previous experience required. Interested? Come out to a Try-It Night from 5:00-8:00pm on 
Wednesday, November 15 or Thursday, November 16; enter door M at Lake Central High School. Want 
more information? Reach out to the team at guard@lcscmail.com 
 
FCCLA:  There will be an FCCLA meeting after school on Thursday, November 16 in room D205.  This will be 
to kick off our sponsorship letter campaign and distribute popcorn orders.  See Mrs. Schmidt for details. 
 
College Visit: Lewis University will be in the Library after school on Thursday, November 16. 
 
Miles Krueger Foundation: Miles Krueger Memorial Scholarship Foundation store is now open until Sunday, 
November 19, 2023.  Items will arrive in time for Christmas.  Each item purchased will have $5 donated to the 
foundation.  The link to order is https://waistupstores.com/mk34_foundation/shop/home 
 
Recycle for Sight Program: The East Chicago Leos are hosting a Recycle for Sight Program at LC all 
throughout the month of November. These glasses will be distributed to needy villages in Mexico. Please bring 
any and all glasses, including readers, to the guidance office by November 30. See flyer on bulletin boards for 
more details.  

Senior Baby Ads: Senior Baby Ads are now available for purchase! You can purchase them by 
visiting  yearbookordercenter.com. Use the school code 3361 to begin designing. Click on START YOUR AD. 
Baby ads are due by Friday, December 8. 
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